
IN THE NEWS 
Drama 
On Monday, our first Christmas event of the period took place. Each class took part in a 
Christmas-themed drama workshop. All the children enjoyed the day and I could hear 
giggles and laughter coming from the hall all day long! It was a great way to kick of our 
Christmas festivities. A huge thank you to Miss Carter for organising the event. 
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Newsletter 13       Week beginning 6th December 2021 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

The Royals Class 77.02% Below national 
Peacock Class 84.07% Below national 
Curie Class 74.67% Below national 
Attenborough Class 88.07% Below national 
Barnardo Class 95.86% Below national 
Branson Class 91.20% Below national 
Luther King Class 91.95% Below national 
Whole School this week  86.59% Below national 
Whole School to date 94.41% Below national 

 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

Barnardo 
Class 

CELEBRATE  
Montgomerie Mentions: Alexa, Lexi, Henry, Charlie, Lucy O, Harrison, Sydnee-Mai, Molly, 
Matthew, Harper-Star, Landon, Class 5, Lincoln and Sophie. 

PTA Christmas Shop 
We were thrilled that the Christmas Shop sold out on the first day and needed to be 
replenished ready for the second day! Thank you so much for your support as the funds 
mean so much to Montgomerie. We are so looking forward to the final week of school 
and all the Christmas events we have planned (please see Tuesday’s ParentMail and the 
school calendar for further details). 
Random acts of kindness 
On Monday, Mrs Amran did an assembly about how random acts of kindness can impact 
on someone’s day. It was such a wonderful thing to see many random acts of kindness 
going on this week in a variety of ways, from being kind to a friend at break time to 
bringing in Freddos to give to people who looked like they needed a bit of chocolate 

(thank you Sophie – it really did make my day)! We have such kind children at Monty! 😊 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 
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